Important notice about the future of the King William Inne



Palmers Brewery is seeking interest from Catcott residents about the viability of the village running the King William Inne as a Community Pub. Catcott Parish Council will therefore be facilitating a meeting at Catcott Primary School Hall on:

Tuesday 8th July at 6:30pm

A Palmers representative will be present to put across their proposal and answer questions.

If you have ANY interest in keeping the pub open then it is strongly suggested that you attend this meeting.